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21 April 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you are all ok and that you’re getting used to life in the current climate.  I have enjoyed 
seeing some of the homework e-mails containing photos and your children’s work that you have 
e-mailed in this week.  Thanks so much for this.   If you haven’t had the chance to send anything 
in yet, the address is: homework@kea.cornwall.sch.uk.  Teachers will be sending individual e-
mail responses on a weekly basis.    
 
Teachers are currently in the process of making telephone contact with parents of every child in 
their class.  Some of these calls will be made from the school telephone whereas others will be 
from the teacher’s personal phone when they are working at home; this will display a ‘number 
withheld’ notification.   
 
These telephone discussions will be followed up by a letter summarising the phone call.  This will 
replace your child’s annual written report this year.  I will add a headteacher comment for YF and 
Y6 only.  These reports will be e-mailed out as they’re written – please don’t be alarmed if 
someone in your child’s class receives theirs before you do. 
 
Please remember that learning plans posted on our school website are to support you and help 
give structure to home learning.  Please try not to feel overwhelmed if you are not able to achieve 
all (or even very much at all) of the learning plan.  We will do all we can to help children catch up 
on missed learning when they all return to school.   
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any concerns or queries.   
 
Best wishes, 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Katherine Hunkin 
Headteacher 
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